
FROM THE PERSONAL DESK OF DOUG KEELER 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2025 
 
 
Oregon State Representative Kropf 
House Committee on Judiciary 
900 Court Street SE 
Salem, Oregon  97301 
 
 
RE:  House Bill 3075 
 
 
Dear Representative Kropf, 
 
Please do not promote or pass House Bill 3075.  Its passage would lead to an unreasonable cost 
to Oregon taxpayers as it will be fought in the court system and likely ultimately be found to be 
unconstitutional and reversed. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/ Doug Keeler 
 
 
3905 Hayden Bridge Road 
Springfield, OR  97477 
 
 


